
City of Norman Predevelopment      November 21, 2019 
   

Applicant:  City of Norman – Jason Spencer, Capital Projects Engineer 
 
Project Location: South of Rock Creek Road between Flood Avenue and Goddard 

Avenue 
 
Case Number:  PD19-27 
 
Time: 5:30PM 
 
Applicant/Representative 
City of Norman – Jason Spencer, Capital Projects Engineer 
 
Attendees 
Jay Cervi  
 
City Staff 
Jane Hudson, Planning Staff 
Ken Danner, Public Works/Engineering Staff 
 
Application Summary: The applicant is requesting to rezone from A-2, Rural 
Agricultural District to I-1, Light Industrial District with Special Use for a Municipal Use.  The 
NORMAN 2025 Land Use and Transportation Plan designation will change from Industrial 
Designation to Institutional Designation for a portion of the property not already 
designated as Institutional. 
 
Neighbor’s Comments/Concerns/Responses 
The individual attending the meeting had some questions about the drainage of the 
property and how the drainage would be accounted for in the development of the 
site. 
 
City staff addressed all questions and the meeting ended early.  
 
 


